al

DEPARTMENT OF HzALTH, EDUCATICN, AND WZILFARE \A/’ z
OFFICE OF THE SECRZTARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 23201

This is in further regard to your letter of Jumne 22, X978, in
relsr ence o the report prepared by the Kansas Advisory Committee
ncerning the Tozeka, Kansas, schools.

In his reply, dated July 30, Secretary Calfano indiczatsd that
the CZfice Tor Civil Rights would review the report and provida
You with our views on the status of ths case within two wesl
CnZfortimataly, we will not be able to make this dsas ine. E«.e are
s-*ll- in the process of rav:.cw_ng the report. I hooe to hawve a
resense O you by the end of this month.

&

Sincerely yours,

Cynthia G. Brown
Principal Deputy
Office for Civil Righes




